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   Tena Koutou, Kia Orana, Talofa Lava	                                                                                        12 April 2018
   Greetings to our Parents and Caregivers                                                                                            Term 1, Week 11
	
	

	
School 
and 
Community
Notice Board



PTA’s Firewood Raffle
Drawn Tomorrow
13th April
at assembly
Please return all tickets (sold or unsold) and money to the school office by
10am tomorrow. 
Thank you for your support.





SOCCER 2018
NETBALL 2018
Games start next term on Saturday 5th May and the draws for all teams will be in the first Term 2 newsletter.





BASKETBALL 2018
Games start on Monday 30th April, which is the first day of next term. We are expecting to receive the draw this week and aim to send it home with team members tomorrow.
Carol Morris





Movies at the Plaza
Putaruru
18th @ 2pm - Coco
20th @ 2pm – Jumanji
22nd @ 2pm - Wonder
A free bus will run from Tokoroa.
For details phone 078838596





Quote for the Week
"The happiest people don't have the best of everything, they just make the best of everything."
Author Unknown


	
Thank you
We appreciate all of the help we have received from you this term. Thank you for assisting with trips, sport, fundraising and supporting your child’s learning by getting them to school on time each day and attending Three-way Conferences. We had over a 90% attendance rate at our conferences. 

Mini Olympics
The whole school participated in our Mini Olympics this afternoon, participating in modified activities that had been designed by students in Y4-6 as part of this term’s inquiry into the Olympic Games. 

Science Roadshow
The Science Roadshow was a real hit with our children. They got valuable learning from the hands on activities which we will build on in class programmes next term. Our thanks to Mark Draper, Sophie Jopson, Narvallie Leilua, Kahurangi Te Hokowhitu, Sheraton John and Janine Latham for assisting with supervision. 

C Pod Staffing Term 2
Our thanks to Ginette Van Praag for her work in C Pod this term. We wish her every success in her new position. 
We are still in the process of appointing a new Deputy Principal so next term our Y5-6 class will be taught by Karen Packwood (mornings) and Rhonda Rayner (afternoons). 

Production
A big focus in B Pod and C Pod in Term 2 will be our production. The whole school will be involved with performing Pirates of the Curry Bean at the end of the term with the main cast being children in Y4-6. 
Casting has been completed and the script will be shared in Google Classroom so the cast can start learning their lines over the holidays. 

Heating
Our gas heating was turned on yesterday morning, due to the sudden cold snap. The heating is on during Terms 2-3. Please dress your children appropriate to the weather conditions. We have limited clothing to change children into if they are wet or cold.  


Ka Pai Kai School Lunches - Term Two Selection
Orders are placed in the classroom first thing in the morning. Kai Pai Kai orders are freshly made each day and delivered to school in time for lunchtime. Cargill orders are collated and forwarded to the kitchen promptly each day, therefore we aren’t able to place late orders, if your child forgets or is late to school.
                                               Term Two Selection
	
	Chicken Wrap
	$4
	Lunch Bag
	$5

	
	Macaroni Cheese - small
	$2
	Macaroni Cheese - Large
	$4

	
	Fish & Chips
	$5
	Pita Beef Burger
	$5

	
	Tortilla Pizza -  Whole
	$5
	Tortilla Pizza -  Half
	$3

	
	Cottage Pie – Small
	$3
	Cottage Pie – Large
	$5

	
	Flavoured Milk, Chocolate
	$1.40
	Flavoured Milk, Banana
	$1.40




Term One ends at 3pm tomorrow, 13th April. Term Two begins Monday 30th April.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We wish you all a safe and happy holiday.


Rhonda Rayner, Principal
Tokoroa New World’s Students of the Week  -  6 April  2018 
	Mrs Graham
A Pod

\







Ms Waters
A Pod















Mr Broman
B Pod
	Legacy Ngatai
For sounding out words for her writing.




Journey Wilson
For being a very conscientious and enthusiastic class member.



Armani Te Hokowhitu
For a great attitude, all term.
	Mrs Morris
C Pod







Whaea Ginette














Best Pod


Yellow Ticket
	Caden Vaevae-Daniels
For sharing your ideas with your group and class.

Shyne Leilua
For always offering to help.
Tobyn Lathan
For great focus and participation.

A Pod



Cyahn Cuff-Tere
For taking lost property to the library. 
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